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Hi Jack,  
  
My name is Mark Fleming, and my son Andrew played on the U14 Boys team on the Peace River Colts.  
  
The testimonial I would like to offer is as follows:  
  
‘’My son had the time of his life on this trip.  We enjoyed everything from the bus rides, to the hotels, guided 
tours, and leisure time.  The opportunity to play hockey internationally, while making friends, and seeing 
another part of the world was an enjoyable and unique experience.  The worst part of this trip for my son 
was that it ended.  Thanks to Jack and all of the organizers for a great experience.”  
 

Thanks Jack, 
 
We had a blast.  The trip was well organized, and I know my family will be talking about it for years to come! 
 
Peter Busat 
 
Thank you for a amazing experience. You run a great tour and all the kids are better off for having seen 
so much.  It makes the world seem smaller. By the way your fellow flin floner nick ianonne was a well 
know and loved resident of Fairview.  Best wishes    
 
Emery Beaulieu 
 
Good morning Jack, 
 
I hope you are well.  I just wanted to write and tell you how much I appreciated your Hockey 
experience. 
 
My son and daughter just had the experience of a lifetime.  Playing Hockey in Finland and Sweden was 
an experience they will never forget.  The hockey was high level and opened my children's eyes to how 
hockey is played in Europe.  The other hockey players played hard and the level of competition was 
amazing!  But I believe the total experience and what happened between the games was what made 
this experience so special.  Learning about the countries, their history and the people was so enriching 
for myself and my children.  My kids loved the guided tours, the history, the museums, and the ability 
to venture out with their teams in the safe cities of Helsinki and Stockholm to explore and bond with 
their teammates was absolutely priceless.  Thank you for facilitating all aspects of this experience!  Our 
trip highlight was sailing to Stockholm on a cruise ship and watching our two hockey teams sing the 
night away in the The New York Club and Lounge overlooking the sea.  Thank you for this 
wonderful experience Jack! 
 
Take care, 
 
Adam Murray 
 
 


